
Sara Wilson - Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2, Project No. 08_0135 

  
I am writing to STRONGLY OBJECT to the expansion of the Moolarben mine into our beautiful 
local scenic spot called The Drip and Goulburn River Gorge - PLEASE DON'T LET THESE 
BELONG TO A CHINESE MINING COMPANY to do with what they like. They are also very 
special sites for Aboriginal people. 
And if you are uninformed enough to let Moolarban extend their filthy mine, at least give these 
particular places as extensions to the Goulburn River National Park. 
Let sanity prevail!!! Don't destroy something that's been there for millions of years for short term 
greed. 
Carmel Spark 
0419273849 

From:    Carmel Spark <carmelspark@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/20/2012 8:47 AM
Subject:   Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2, Project No. 08_0135
CC:    <savethedrip@mdeg.org.au>
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